
Hernandez Macias 101
Centro, San Miguel de Allende, GTO 37700

Within Mexico: (+52) 415 185 8311
Within USA & Canada: 415 550 4898

Casa Rita

$4,990,000 MXN

El Milagro

MAIN FEATURES

• Ref: 8005
• Bedrooms: 3
• Bathrooms: 3
• Size Land: 1,668 ft²

<p style="text-align: justify;">Rita
House! </p> <p style="text-align:
justify;">Beautiful house for sale in
residential El Milagro, San Miguel de
Allende, Guanajuato. </p> <p
style="text-align: justify;">Located in
one of the most exclusive developments
in San Miguel de Allende, this house
offers the perfect combination of
location, security and excellent views of
the city and the Picachos. The house is
unfurnished. Furniture package, sold
separately. The property is located a
few minutes from main roads, the
historic center and convenience stores.
The house has three bedrooms with
closets and three full bathrooms, all
with marble countertops and quarry
floors. The open kitchen with a granite


